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3rd  March, 2017 

NOTIFICATION 

 

The Institute Of Actuaries Of India (Conditions of Service of Employees) Regulations, 

2017 – Inviting comments 

 

The Central Government has accorded its in-principle approval to the draft regulation- the 

Institute of Actuaries of India (Conditions of Service of Employees) Regulations, 2017 

approved by the Council of the Institute. In terms of the requirement of sub-section(1) of 

section 56 of the Actuaries Act, 2006 (35 of 2006), the notification containing draft regulation 

has been published in Part III Section 4 of the Gazette of India, Extraordinary, dated 15th 

February, 2017 and Digitally signed on 1st  March 2017 seeking comments from the persons 

likely to be affected thereby. The said Notification has also been hosted on the website of the 

Institute. Click here to view the Notification.  

The stakeholders may send their suggestions/objections in regard to the aforesaid draft 

regulation within 45 days i.e., on or before 17th April 2017.  

You can send your comments by visiting the following link:  

Suggestion Form 

 

 

 

Rajendra Upadhyay 

Executive Director 
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